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Corporate SWAT Challenge

By Deputy DeWayne Hill

gave pa 3 :
while raising money for a great cause -
Sara County.

The Sheriff’s Activities League of Sarasota County is the non-profit branch

of the Sarasota County Sheriff’s Office that partners with public schools,
afterschool programs, as civic and other youth-related organizations to
provide a variety of experiential education opportunities to youth throughout
Sarasota County. SAL programs are facilitated by deputies from the Sarasota
County Sheriff's Office, and offer unique opportunities for young people to
develop positive relationships with local law enforcement personnel.

For more information, please contact Deputy DeWayne Hill, dhill@scgov.net,
or 941-474-3118,
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